
 

 

 

 

June 6, 2023 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

 Ryan Spitzer, Town Manager 

 Lisa Snyder, Town Clerk 

From: Christopher Tucker, Finance Director     CMT 

RE: Council Action – Hold Public Hearing for Fiscal Year 2024 Budget 

 

As required by NC GS 159.12, Council shall advertise and hold a public hearing prior to adopting 

the Fiscal Year 2024 Budget.  

 

The recommended Fiscal Year 2024 Budget was delivered to Council and made available for 

viewing via the May 22, 2023 Work Session Agenda. The clerk posted the recommended budget 

and public hearing notice to the Town website on May 31, 2023 and duly advertised in the 

Charlotte Observer on June 2, 2023. 

Upon closing of the public hearing, Council may consider action on the budget’s adoption.  

 


